NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE PROPOSED
2025-26 FISCAL YEAR BUDGET

Birch Run Township will hold a Public Hearing for the purpose of hearing written and/or oral
comments from the public concerning the annual budget for the fiscal year ending March 31,
2026. The public hearing will be held at 7:00 PM on Tuesday, March 11t", 2025 in the Birch Run
Township Government Room 11935 Silver Creek Drive, Birch Run, Ml 48415. The Birch Run
Township Board will consider the budget as proposed by the Township Supervisor and
presented to the township board on February 11, 2025.

The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget will be a
subject of this hearing.

A copy of this information, the entire proposed budget, and additional background materials

are available for public inspection Monday through Friday: 9:00am - 12:00pm & 12:30pm -
5:00pm at the Birch Run Township Office, 8425 Main Street, Birch Run, M| 48415.

THIS MEETING IS OPEN TO THE PUBLIC.

This notice is published in compliance with the Open Meetings Act, Public Act 267 of 1976, as
amended, (MCL 41.72a(2)(3)).

Riley Kiessling, Clerk Q._Q@sa, W/\y

Birch Run Township



